


Von:

An:

Datum:

The Arctic Circle

  

 

Dear Barbara,
 
First, I would like to thank you for your excellent application for The Arctic Circle Residency.
 
We have completed our application reviews and we are delighted to inform you that you have been
selected to participate in The Arctic Circle Autumn 2024, Art & Science Expedition, October 2nd to
October 19th, 2024.
 
Please find, attached, your Letter of Invitation and Participant Agreement.  You will also find attached
The Arctic Circle Planning and Logistics Document. 
 
You may take some time to read through the attached documents and properly consider this
opportunity.  Feel free to contact me directly with any questions.  You will see that your signed
agreement is required by April 20th, 2023, to confirm your position.  You will find all instructions
within.  Thank you. 
 
We hope that our invitation is greeted as good news, and I am very much looking forward to working
with you.
 
Congratulations and welcome aboard!
 
Yours truly,
 
Aaron
 
Aaron T. O'Connor
Founding Director
 
The Arctic Circle
www.thearcticcircle.org
 
Open Bay Centre
www.openbaycentre.org

Dateianhänge

• letter of invitation Schober Oct 2024.pdf
• Agreement Schober OCT 2024.pdf
• Planning and Logistics OCT 2024.pdf
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